
From: Malika V. Hainer <Malika.Hainer@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 4:32 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Conference Attendance on City Business 
 
Mr. Berlin, 
As required by our Ethics Ordinance, I am writing to inform you that on July 28th 2022, in my official 
capacity, I attended the Infraday Conference at Hotel Chicago Downtown. Our Department was 
provided a free pass to attend by Venable LLP who were conference sponsors and session moderators. 
The conference sessions were on key transportation and infrastructure topics, and the presenters 
included City of Chicago staff from different departments, and many State officials as well. 
 
I am also noting that you had provided a pre-approval for me to accept this pass for attendance in my 
official capacity on July 27, 2022. 
Sincerely, 
Malika Hainer 
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